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 Embassy of India, Baku, oraganised an online event on the occasion of the  grand finale of  the 
150th Birth Anniversary celebrations of Mahatma Gandhi on 02 October 2020.     In his address, 
Ambassador Shri B. Vanlalvawna spoke about  Gandhiji’s five   principles of non-violence - respect, 
understanding, acceptance, appreciation and compassion.  He also highlighted the various events 
organized by the Embassy during the 2-year celebrations of the 150th Birth Anniversary of Mahatma 
Gandhi, including the planting of trees,  commemorative stamp issued by ‘Azermarka’, cycling event 
organized by the Mission, painting exhibition on Gandhi etc.   
 

 Today’s event included a short talk on ‘Global Gandhi’ by Prof. Mark Juergensmeyer, 
Distinguished Professor of Sociology and Global Studies, University of California, and singing of popular  
songs of Gandhi Ji by children.  
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